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Staff Retention Update
Over the past three months (April 21-June 21), 12 of Nova’s 132 ended their employment with the 
schools.  This is a reduction from the same time in 2020 when we saw 14 employees leave.  The 
positions represented by these departures include:

 Extra-Curricular Advisor/Coach (6)
 General Education Teacher (4)
 Custodian (1)
 EA (1)

Website Relaunch
Our team has continued to work on the relaunch of a new website.  A major portion of this project has 
been removing content from the old website (where we had an archive of over 10,000 pages, images 
and files stored).  This will allow us to make it easier to find and access the most relevant content.  
Pending Board approval of the logo, we will be updating the website to reflect the new logo, color 
shades and fonts and the page should be going live within the next two weeks.

FOE Application
Our contract with Friends of Education (FOE) expires in June of 2021.  An application for renewal needs 
to be submitted to FOE by September 1st.  Dr. Johnson and I will be working on compiling the application 
information this month to have the Board approve at their August meeting so that we can submit in line 
with FOE’s timeline.

Bond Refunding
Nova is continuing forward with the process of refunding its bonds.  We are currently on pace for a 
closing on August 26th.  Nova anticipates that it will have delivered all the items in the due diligence 
request by July 23rd (The due diligence request is a 17-page checklist of items the school either needs to 
provide or attest to).  

The next steps in the process will be to have the Board approve the resolution at the July 26th meeting.  
Friends of Nova will also approve a resolution the week of the 26th.  I will be attending the St. Paul HRA 
meeting on July 28th where we will have our application for refunding heard.  Following successful 
completing of the above items, much of the remaining work will involve marketing the bonds to 
investors.  See below for an updated timeline of the refunding process:




